
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Parent/Guardian,		
	
	
Shrewsbury	Town	in	the	Community	are	delighted	to	announce	that	following	the	success	of	our	Easter	Provision,	
we	will	once	again	be	offering	activities	for	primary	school	children	who	qualify	for	free	school	meals	over	the	
summer	holidays	as	part	of	the	Shropshire	Council	HAF	Programme.	
		
These	activities	are	FREE	with	lunch	and	nutritious	snacks	provided	on	each	day.		
		
Each	course	provides	a	fun,	safe	learning	environment	where	children	can	reach	their	potential.		During	the	
course,	we	will	be	learning	about	resilience,	nutrition	and	wellbeing	alongside	lots	of	fun	activities	and	games.			
		
We	will	be	providing	a	variety	of	activity	including	Soccer	School	&	Multi	Sports	Clubs	throughout	the	Summer	
Holidays	in	Shrewsbury,	Ludlow	and	Ellesmere.	
		
For	more	details	and	to	book	your	place,	please	visit	the	links	below.	
		
Week	1:	https://forms.office.com/r/TmgQYSPZtH	
		
Week	2:	https://forms.office.com/r/F2b2YxPA3R	
		
Week	3:	https://forms.office.com/r/Ph19EjukQw	
		
Week	4:	https://forms.office.com/r/QDss3ScBRx	
		
Week	5:	https://forms.office.com/r/z33PLn120u	
		
All	children	will	need	to	be	in	sports	clothing,	trainers	and	have	waterproofs	in	case	of	bad	weather.	If	attending	the	
soccer	schools,	shin	pads	and	moulded	boots	will	be	required.		
		
If	you	require	further	assistance	or	information	please	email	or	call	admin@stitc.co.uk or 01743 289177 Option 6	
		
	
	
Yours	Sincerely,		
Shrewsbury	Town	in	the	Community.		
		


